
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
22 September 2020 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Re: PGL Trip – Wednesday 9th to Friday 11th June 2021 
 
Further to our correspondence dated 22 June advising of the PGL rescheduled trip 
we have now received the revised payment schedule.  The total price of £185 
remains unchanged and payment dates are detailed below: 
 
Deposit of £30.00 on or before 8th November 2019 (Already Paid) 
Further £40 on or before 10th January 2020 (Already Paid) 
Further £60 on or before 13th November 2020 
Final £55 on or before 14th April 2021 
 
I should be obliged therefore if you could ensure your next payment is made by 13th 
November, if not already paid. 
 
I trust this is in order but should you have any queries please do not hesitate to 
contact school. 
  
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Mrs E Levers 
Head of School 

  

 

  

 

 

 
 
 


